
      

 

PSA 
Following heavy snowfall, all Saskatoon Public Schools will be 
closed Monday, November 25 

For immediate release: November 24, 2024 – 2:15 p.m. 
 
Due to the heavy snowfall and its impact on our road network, all Saskatoon Public 
Schools will be closed tomorrow—Monday, November 25. 

This decision was made in discussion with our partners in emergency services and with the 
safety of our students, staff, and families in mind. This cancellation will reduce the number 
of vehicles on the streets, thereby allowing the City to clear streets more efficiently. 

All schools are expected to reopen as usual on Tuesday, November 26. 
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